C O News from the SD Section of the Society for Range Management 2023 SD SRM Meeting by Tyler Swan

I would like to send out a THANK YOU to everyone who attended the 2023 SD Section of SRM events in Custer, SD on October 16!

Many topics of discussion on grazing lands were covered at our two tour locations: with Stuart Adrian west of Hermosa and with Chad Kremer at Custer State Park.



At Crazy Horse we had:

- A successful Business Meeting covering our plans for the next year
- A wonderful meal
- An award for 3 great Excellence in Range Management (ERM) Winners: Sisseton Wahpeton Oyate Bison Program, Jon and Abby Smikle, and Bart and Shannon Carmichael
- An award for our Top Hand, Doug Sieck
- An award for Mitch Faulkner: for his support of SRM and the Board of Directors, and for his service to producers all over western South Dakota and the impact his work leaves everywhere he goes
- And presentation of awards (from 2019) for 55 years of service to SRM to Jim Johnson and Rod Baumberger
- A presentation by our High School Youth Forum (HSYF) representative, Bobbi Eide

• And another great addition of the CRAZY AUCTION where we were able to raise proceeds for an amazing cause.

THANK YOU again for everyone that attended, donated, or helped in any way to make this year's meeting a success.